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Docket Nos. 50-275 and 50-323

. Pacific Cas and Electric Company
77 Beale Street, Room 1435
San Francisco, California 94106

Attention: Mr. J. O. Schuyler, Vice President
Nuclear Power Generation

Centlemen:

Subject: Special Meeting on QA Program Status for Diablo Canyon Units 1
and 2

This refers to a special meeting conducted by Messrs. T. W. Bishop,
D. F. Kirsch and W. J. Wagner of this office on May 22, 1984 with
Mr. S. M. Skidmore and other members of your staff.

Purpose of this meeting was to discuss the implementation status of the recently
approved change to the PG&E Quality Assurance Program as described in Chapter 17
of the Final Safety Analysis Report (FSAR).

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and the enclosures
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room unless you notify this office,
by telephone, within ten days of the date of this letter and submit written
application to withhold information contained therein within thirty days of
the date of this letter. Such application must be consistent with the
requirements of 2.790(b)(1).

Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, we will be glad to
discuss then with you.

Sincerely,

8 3. btt
M<- ' T. W. Bishop, Director
.
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